
ATTENTION
Due to COVID-19, masks are 

mandatory inside all 
indoor public spaces.

All persons entering or remaining in these premises shall 
wear a face covering which covers the nose, mouth and 

chin as required under

City of Brampton By-Law 135-2020

Please maintain a 2.0 metre distance whenever possible.


